
INTERNACIONAL TEAM OF THE FRATERNITY: KANSAS 2016

                           Between 17 and 27 October our international team of the   Fraternity for
Priests Iesus Caritas  will be assembled in Kansas City, United States, hosted by Mark.

                                  We are going to work the themes of the fraternity we
carry on agenda and have all  brothers and fraternities at our desk, our
prayers and our heart.
                                    Pray also for us, and for the sick brothers or with
difficulties; by the brothers from all continents; the new fraternities and the
projects that we have to face. Thanks to each and every one of you. Jesus
bless us all and brother Charles illuminate the way.


